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NOTICE TO THE PROFESSION
PRO-BONO ASSISTANCE
A number of firms and individual lawyers have offered their pro-bono services to families affected by the recent terrorist attacks in Christchurch.  Their respective generous offers are gratefully acknowledged. 
This notice is to invite any other firms/lawyers who may be prepared to offer similar pro-bono services to register their interest. 
The list of firms/lawyers will be provided to Community Law Canterbury for their administration. Community Law Canterbury is the contact point for many social agencies providing support on a number of fronts to Canterbury people. 
If you can provide services, please complete the following:

Name (Firm/Lawyer): _______________________________________________________________
If a firm, please advise the name of your contact person: ___________________________________
Email address: _____________________________________________________________________
Area of practice where pro bono assistance is offered:
Please tick box:			Conveyancing
				Wills and Estates (including Intestacy) 
				Immigration
				Tenancy
				Banking
Family
ACC
Employment	
Power of Attorney				
Any other areas
_________________________________________
Please return your response to: val.mcturk@lawsociety.org.nz 
Malcolm Ellis
Branch Manager 
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